
Updated June 2024 

Luke and Samantha Campbell 
Career Missionaries to Guatemala 

Missionary # 240762 

Transportation: RV 

Who Is Traveling: Luke, Samantha, and Asher 

 
Luke was born on July 26. He speaks English and Spanish. His missionary involvement 

includes: 

• preaching 
• teaching 
• outreach 
• evangelism 
• seminars 

 

Samantha was born on March 14. She speaks English and Spanish. Her missionary 

involvement includes: 

• teaching 
• preaching 
• translating and interpreting English to Spanish 
• children’s ministry 

 

Asher was born on March 26, 2019. He speaks English and Spanish. 

 

Biography 
Luke and Samantha Campbell served three and a half years in the country of 

Guatemala on the AIM program. The Campbells received their missionary appointment to 
Costa Rica in 2016. Arriving in San José in 2018, they immediately got involved in ministry. 
In Costa Rica, Luke and Samantha preached and ministered on a weekly basis, worked 
with the National Board to ensure the needs of the work were fulfilled, preached seminars, 
and were heavily involved in new church construction projects. In 2019, their son, Asher, 
was born. Asher is now five years old and enjoys praying for people in both English and 
Spanish. The Campbells are returning to Guatemala to work alongside missionaries Lynne 
Jewett and Brad and Regina Thompson. In Guatemala, they will be helping with national 
work, teams, and construction projects, and will assist in Bible schools across the country, 
as well as the orphanage, H.O.M.E. International. Luke and Samantha will also be working 
on Campus Ministries as Luke is the Global Campus Ministries Coordinator for Central 
America and the Caribbean. 
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